
 

Date: 26th August, 2024.  

 
To,   
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,   
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,   
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),   
Mumbai - 400 051, India. 
 

Subject: Intimation of Newly Signed Contract with Punjab Government 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are pleased to inform you that Enfuse Solutions Limited ("the Company") has signed a new 
contract with the Punjab Government for digitization of Primary Agriculture Credit Societies 
(PACS) in the state of Punjab. 

The contract value for the Punjab project has been finalized at ₹13.61 crores. This revenue is 
expected to be realized over the project timeline as stipulated in the agreement.  

We are confident that this new contract will further strengthen the Company’s position in the 
government sector and contribute positively to our financial performance. 

This intimation is being made pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Please take the above information on your records. 

 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully,   

For Enfuse Solutions Limited 

 

 

Imran Yasin Ansari 

Managing Director 

DIN: 08569327 
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